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Bristol Community Events Committee 

January 16, 2019 

Meeting Minutes 

Present:  Lucille Keegan, Hilda Bruno, Sharyn Orvis, Les Dion 

Secretary’s Report:  No report at this time. 

Financial Report: No report at this time. 

Decorating Contest:  Christina sent info for the meeting and Pleasant View B&B won this year.  Les will 
order a plaque for the trophy. 

Mud Season Mixer: Les will do the posters, tickets and get Kathleen an ad for the Hometown Voice.  We 
agreed to stay with $20 per person and $35 per couple with no deadline for the discount.  We will have 
tickets available at the Town Office and TTCC for pre-sales.  It was also suggested that we could use 
tickets as prizes for the Bicentennial trivia contest and for sponsors.  Christina has confirmed the Uncle 
Steve Band and they were paid from the 2018 budget.  Les has an email into the Homestead to see if 
they will do the bar again this year.  The date is March 30th.  Les will also ask the Homestead for a cheese 
and cracker platter.  We will need to bring tables over from the TTCC.  Christina also has a signboard 
with letters to be inserted and would like to know where we want it placed.  It was agreed that it would 
be good to have it on the Common downtown to start.   

Concerts:  At this point we have booked Studio Two.  We had discussed having the Country Mile Band 
for the Thursday of Old Home Day week.  Les will check with Claire to see if this is what we finally 
decided.   Les will ask the Babe Ruth Baseball program if they would like to do snacks again this year.  If 
not, we could put it out to other youth organizations such as Newfound Football or Scouts.   

Old Home Day:  Hilda asked if we could have horses on the park during the day.  Les will follow up with 
Mark Bucklin to see if this will work.  Hilda asked about potential bands for the Bicentennial Parade.  Les 
will ask Gilford who they use and what time their parade is as we could get a discount if we share the 
cost with another town.   

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leslie Dion 


